Dear Steven

Thank you for being a part of the LegallyMinded community. Two and a half years ago, the American Bar Association launched
LegallyMinded to give legal professionals a place to interact online. After careful evaluation of current opportunities and challenges in
the digital space, the ABA has decided to cease operation of LegallyMinded at 3pm Central Time on Thursday, April 7, 2011.
We thank you for being a part of the LegallyMinded community, and we hope that you'll visit the redesigned ABA website,
wWww.americanbar.org.

How This Affects You

At 3pm Central Time on April 7, all LegallyMinded content will be deleted. This includes profiles, pictures, blogs, documents, and other
itemns uploaded and published by our community members. Pleasa log in to your LegallyMinded account using the instructions below
to retrieve any information you wish to keep. Your information will no longer be available after April 7.

In addition, we will be deleting all LegallyMinded job board accounts at 3pm Central Time on April 7, 2011. If you had an account
with the job board, please log in to the LegallyMinded job board now to retrieve any information you wish to keep, such as resumes or
cover letters. We encourage you to establish a free new profile at the American Bar job board.

Log-in Instructions
Log in to LegallyMinded before 3pm Central Time, Thursday, April 7:
1) Visit: http://be.legallyminded.com/customer password.aspx

2) Enter the email address this message was sent to.
3)  Your password will be sent to you at the email address entered.

4)  Visit: http://be.legallyminded.com/flogin.aspx to log in with your email address and the password sent to you.

Log in to the LegallyMinded job board before 3pm Central Time, Thursday, April 7: hitp:/fjobs.legallyminded.com/login/

If you have any questions, please contact us at web-help@americanbar.org.

Thank you,

The LegallyMinded Team



